
Portland Public Schools has just announced that all Juniors may now sign up to take the
PSAT on Wednesday, Oct. 13 at no cost (Free).  We encourage all juniors to consider this
opportunity because this is the main way to qualify for National Merit Scholarships.
Additionally, this is a great prep for the SAT, which will be offered to all juniors, again at no
cost, on April 13 at Ida B. Wells. Learn more about the benefits of the PSAT and other
resources by clicking here.

All juniors who wish to take the PSAT must sign up, on the form linked below, no later
than Wednesday, Sept. 22 at 5 p.m. If you have already paid for the PSAT, please see the
instructions below and please do not fill out the sign-up form again.  

Already Signed Up and Paid for the PSAT before 9/9:

Please do not sign up again. We have signed up your student for the exam. We have issued
a refund to anyone who already paid.

How to Sign Up for the PSAT:

The PSAT exam will be administered on Wednesday, Oct. 13 starting at 8:30am at Ida B.
Wells, at no charge. To make sure we have the proper number of exams and seating, you
need to sign-up by Wednesday, September 22 at 5pm at the link below:

PSAT Registration Form (the form must be accessed from a student PPS account)

Want to start preparing for the PSAT?
Use the PSAT/NMSQT Student Guide for information, test-taking advice, tips and practice
tests.

QUESTIONS?  

PSAT Contact: Ayesha Coning, VP, aconing@pps.net ext 75252 or Abby Menashe,
amenashe@pps.net ext 75205
Refund Contact: Ana Curtis, acurtis@pps.net 503-916-5280 ext 75266

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt-psat-10/inside-the-test
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSclmGd2yiX3vmsvdm5LsSy2mJ0_3iRbS4Xrh9A3iPoyB2J4DQ/viewform
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/pdf/psat-nmsqt-student-guide.pdf
mailto:aconing@pps.net
mailto:amenashe@pps.net
mailto:acurtis@pps.net

